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19th December 2022 RI

Local Plan Team
Soufi Staffs Council

Wolverhampton Road

Codsall
WOLVERHAMPTON
Staffordshire
WV81PX

Dear Sirs

I wish to record my objection to the Local Plan Site 519 which proposes 848 na /
dwellings in Bilbrook. This number of new houses is far more than required and
will result in the loss of green belt in the village.

I understand from my local Parish Council that the Local Plan as it stands violates
paragraphs 137-151 of the Nationa! Planning Pollcy Framework. I wouH
therefore ask you to reconsider the current proposals before the Local Plan is

submitted to Government.

Yours sincerely

ROY DRAISEY

Bilbrook Resident

Local Plan Review - Site 519




